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Tuesday 25 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 7 Families 
 
WELCOME TO ST MARTIN’S 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing your daughters next week. The first day of the new 
academic year is Thursday 3 September 2020.  You will find details on the letter enclosed.  
 
We know that you will have a number of forms that you have completed to return to us. We will 
collect these on the first day, it might take some time due to our social distancing procedures.  
 
When you arrive you will use the student entrance which will be open. Please avoid gathering 
closely with other families.  You will be unable to drive into school or park on site, please use the 
side roads but be careful of resident parking signs.  
 
Your daughter will finish at 12:15pm on Thursday and Friday. If you are meeting her, please socially 
distance at the gate or arrange a meeting point that is not directly outside the school.  
 
Please visit the school website, particularly the latest news section which is always fully updated 
with information about returning to school. You can also view the letters section for all the updated 
correspondence that has been sent to families.  
 
It is important that you read the risk assessment and the family handbook which is a guide for 
students returning to school. You can find these documents on our website.  
 
All our correspondence is via email and parentmail, so it will be important that you sign up to 
parentmail on the first day.  
 
Please contact the school if you have any concerns, school is open all week and someone will be 
able to answer your questions.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 3 September for the start of what will be an amazing 
journey for your daughter here at St Martin’s.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Beverley Stanislaus  
Headteacher  

 
 


